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All-Stars Project of Chicago Honors 
Ron Seals
On June 4, Ron Seals, NGE Director of Support Services, 
was honored by The All Stars Project (ASP) of Chicago as 
one of the New Leaders of Afterschool Development. We 
are proud to continue our support of the All Stars Project 
of Chicago. The firm has had a close connection with 
ASP of Chicago from the very beginning—the chapter 
was founded in 2007 under the direction of former Neal 
Gerber Eisenberg employee David Cherry, who currently 
serves as City Leader of the ASP of Chicago. In fact, 
David Cherry worked for Ron Seals during his time at 
NGE.

The ASP is a national nonprofit organization that 
provides innovative, performance-based afterschool 
development opportunities to inner-city youth in 
partnership with caring adults. In Chicago, the program 
directs its efforts toward young people on the city’s south 
and west sides.


